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POTLUCK EVENT WRAP UP 
The Potluck was an enormous success with 
greater than 90 people in attendance enjoying a 
wonderful evening of delicious food and 
camaraderie!  The highlight of the evening was 
the party game Cranium that pitted team BCC 
against players. Participants needed to put on 
their thinking caps as this year’s contest was a bit 
more cerebral than last year’s but just as 
entertaining and spirited, once again proving just 
how competitive Gators can be. A big thanks to 
all who brought food, participated in Cranium and 
our event volunteers.  A special thanks to the 
Gator coaches, staff, and players for being our 
guests, making this event so special. 
 
FIRST HOME SEC GAME  
Sun, Jan 6 at 2pm - The SEC season is finally 
here! The Florida Gators play host to the LSU 
Lady Tigers. Wear your Gator gear or better yet, 
wear your ALL IN t-shirt in support of our WBB 
team.  
 
ALUMNAE BRUNCH 
WHAT: Reception with former Gator Players  
WHEN: Sunday, Feb 3 @TBD.  
WHERE: F Club Room (north end of stadium) 
RSVP: RSVP@gatorbackcourtclub.com or call 
352-327-8184 on or before Jan 28. Please 
respond to assist us in ordering the proper 
amount of food. 
 
LAST CALL!  
February 9-10 - This is your last call for the SEC 
road trip to Auburn. We were granted a 
deadline extension however; we MUST have  

 
your RSVP by Sunday, Jan 6, 2013 to secure 
the charter! 

 Bus fare $65/person (min. of 40 people).  
 Tickets $3/person (groups of 15 or more) 
 Bus leaves Saturday at 9 am and returns 

after the game on Sunday.  
 Hotel Garden Inn Auburn/Opelika- Room 

fee $99 plus hot breakfast (does not include  
state and local tax).  Call hotel directly to 
reserve your room (334-502-3500) 

 You are responsible for all other meals 
 Tip-off is Sunday at 2 pm (CT).  
   Guests/non-members welcomed. 

RSVP@gatorbackcourtclub.com or call 
352-327-8184 (leave a message).   

 
MEMBERS’ TABLE 
Stop by and visit the BCC member’s table to pick 
up an “ALL IN” t-shirts and member ID card. 
You can also pick up a big or little “head” to hold 
during the game and sign up for the SEC 
Auburn trip.  
 
SEC TOURNAMENT INFORMATION (MARCH 
6-10, 2013) 
Ticket Booklets ($90) for the 2012 SEC WBB 
Basketball Tournament are available for 
purchase. This year’s host will be Duluth, GA. 
Please contact Mark Hickman at the Gator Ticket 
Office (352-375-4683 ext. 6845) to place your 
order. Deadline for buying tickets is Jan 11, 
2013. After this date, our tickets will be made 
available to other SEC schools. 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS IN JAN/FEB 
• Jan 20 @ TBD - Chalk talk: South Carolina 
• Feb 3 @TBD – Alumnae Brunch 
• Feb 28 – Senior Day 
 
Thank you for your “ALL IN” support of Florida 
Women's Basketball! Go Gators! 
 
Miriam Cintron | BCC President 
Email: president@gatorbackcourtclub.com 
Web: www.gatorbackcourtclub.com 
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